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Newsletter 10 

21st November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Multi-Skills 

Our team of Y2 superstars were in action at Bedale High 

School on Friday afternoon competing in an athletics 

competition against other local schools. As well as showing 

fantastic behaviour, they came second overall! Well done 

everyone. 

 

Children in Need  

Thank you to everyone who donated to Children in Need on Friday. We all had great 

fun creating our ‘Pudseys of Pennies’ and collected so many coins that the collection 

bucket was almost too heavy to lift! The money will go directly to the charity and we 

will let you know of the total raised next week.  

 

Dales Museum  

Burn Class had a super day on Wednesday when they welcomed Jane from the 

Dales Museum to help them make some chutney as part of their Design and 

Technology work. School smelt delicious all week!  

 

RE Day 

We are all really looking forward to our RE day later this week. On Friday, each 

class will be spending the whole day focusing on Religious Education and then will be feeding back to 

the rest of the school in a special Collective Worship. We will make sure we post some pictures of what 

we have been up to on Twitter so be sure to have a look!  

 

Safeguarding 

Please find attached a parent’s guide to Tik Tok which is not recommended for children under 12. If any 

parents or carers would like any advice on keeping children cyber safe please do not hesitate to get in 

touch with a member of school staff.  

 

Have a great week ahead 

 

 

Mrs F. R Lawson-Ross 

Head teacher 
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Dates for your diary 

Blue text indicates occasions where parents and carers are warmly welcomed to attend. Please note 

change of time and date for Burn Celebration Assembly 

Tuesday  22.11.22 Year 6 Crucial Crew 
Thursday 24.11.22 Y5/6 

Team 
Hi 5 Netball @ Bedale High School 

Friday  25.11.22 All  RE (Religious Education) Day 
Monday 28.11.22 All School photographs  
Thursday  01.12.22 All Pantomime at Harrogate Theatre 
Monday  05.12.22 All Burn Class Celebration Assembly 09:10 in school.  
Thursday  08.12.22 All Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinner Day 
Christmas Crafts Day (Parent Helpers warmly welcomed!) 

Tuesday  13.12.22 Reception, 
Year 1 & 
Year 2  

Nativity Performance – 18:00 
Masham Town Hall 

Wednesday  14.12.22 All Masham’s Got Talent! 
Friday  16.12.22 All Carol Service  
Friday 16.12.22 All School Closes for Christmas 14:00 
Tuesday 03.01.22 Staff Training Day 
Wednesday  04.01.22 All School opens for the children  

 
 A Message from Mrs Clark 
I hope you have all enjoyed tasting the chutney that we made last week.  This week Year 4 will be 
consolidating our learning on multiplication and division upto the 12 times tables before moving 
onto multiplying 3 digit numbers. Year 5 will learn to multiply and divide by 10, 100 and 1000. We are 
continuing with our text 'The Firework Makers Daughter' and will recap grammar taught so far, 
along with learning how to use brackets when we add additional information to a sentence.  In 
Science this week we will continue investigating sound.  Spellings this week will focus on strategies 
to learn Year 3 / 4 and Year 5 /6 statutory words. 

 
A Message from Mr Scott  
This week in Cover Class we're continuing to read our class text, Holes, and will be drafting, editing 
and re-writing an information text all about the yellow spotted lizard.  Further information on this 
text type for parents can be found here, which you may like to discuss with your 
child https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-information-text  In maths we have been thinking about 
factors, multiples and prime numbers and we will continue to look at this before delving deeper into 
short division (and long for Y6).  Tomorrow Y6 visit Crucial Crew to learn all about staying safe in 
different environments and situations.  Parents can follow this link for more information on road 
safety which is particularly important during the darker winter 
months https://www.think.gov.uk/key_stage/ks2/ 

 

https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-information-text
https://www.think.gov.uk/key_stage/ks2/

